
Artists  needed  for  studio
tour in South Tahoe
Plans are moving forward for the 3rd Annual Artists’ Studio
Tour in South Lake Tahoe.

The tour will be on the weekends of July 30-Aug. 1 and Aug.
6-8. If you are interested in participating, you may choose
one or both weekends. Several artists are willing to share
their space with other artists.

Tahoe Art League is also planning to use the “workshop” space
at  the  Ski  Run  Center  for  artists  without  studios.
Applications are available online or at the TAL Art Center
Gallery.

The application deadline is May 1. If you have questions or
need  information,  contact  Nina  at  studiotour@talart.org  or
call Nina at (530) 545.1352.
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